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WASHINGTON Erik Scalrpon, Chief of Police
September 4, 2024
Utilities and Transportation Commission Ezzzlr‘cllszanagemen ¢
621 Woodland Square Loop S.E. Sep 4, 2024

Lacey, WA 98503

Attention: Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary

Subject: Grade Crossing Protective Fund (GCPF) Open Call for Projects

Dear Mr. Killip,

On behalf of the Marysville Police Department and our Unmanned Air Systems (UAS) Program,
we are pleased to submit our application for the Grade Crossing Protective Fund (GCPF) grant
under the current Open Call for Projects.

We are grateful for the opportunity to apply for funding through the Washington State Utilities
and Transportation Commission and look forward to the possibility of collaborating to enhance
safety at grade crossings.

Thank you for considering our application.

Respectfully,

501 Delta Ave, Marysville, Washington 98270
360-363-8300
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